
2020 STIC Year-End Report Now Available

Fashioned in an online and interactive format, the Pennsylvania State

Transportation Innovation Council (STIC) is excited to announce the

availability of the 2020 STIC Year-End Report.

This year’s report highlights accomplishments in transportation innovation

across Pennsylvania. Featuring several videos and in-depth articles, the 2020

STIC Year-End Report showcases:

Updates on innovations currently under development
Newly introduced innovations
Every Day Counts innovations
STIC Incentive Program project introductions and updates
Innovation partnerships and successes

“Despite the challenges we all face dealing with the ongoing pandemic and

moving the transportation agenda forward, we have much to be proud

of,” said STIC co-chairs PennDOT Secretary Yassmin Gramian, P.E. and FHWA

Division Administrator Alicia Nolan. “The Pennsylvania STIC is unwavering in

advancing innovations, and its enduring success is pivotal to maintaining a

safe and effective transportation network.” 

Note: Please use Google Chrome or Microsoft Edge to view the report.

https://www.penndot.gov/about-us/StateTransportationInnovationCouncil/2020-Report/Pages/Index.htm


For more information, please contact the STIC Team at penndotstic@pa.gov.


